
 
 
 
 
 

 

1 September 2022 

Mr Jason Preston 
Group GSA PTY LTD 
L14, 100 Edward Street  
Brisbane QLD 4000 

Dear Mr Preston 

Re: Invitation MSQ22035 for the provision of Principal Consultancy Services for the 
Concept Design Redevelopment of Urangan Marine Operations Base 

Thank you for your tender in response to the above Invitation dated 1 July 2022. Your tender 
has been accepted. 

The following documents constitute the entire Contract between the parties: 

(a) The Invitation to Tender. 
(b) Conditions of Tender and Conditions of Contract for Consultancy Services. 
(c) Your tender dated 1 July 2022. 
(d) This letter. 

The contract commencement date will be negotiated with Group GSA upon receipt of this 
letter. 
 
Your Superintendent’s name and contact details are listed below: 
 

Ms Amanda Scarpato 
Level 4, 61 Mary Street 
Brisbane QLD 4000  
Phone: 0457 138 095     

The Department of Transport and Main Roads would like to extend the opportunity of a 
feedback session. Please contact msqassetservices@msq.qld.gov.au by 16/09/2022 if you 
would like a feedback session arranged. 

We would like to thank you for the time and effort spent in submitting your tender and look 
forward to working with you on this Concept Design for the Urangan MOB.  

Yours sincerely 

Jennifer Grace 
Executive Director (Maritime Assets and Infrastructure) 

Maritime Safety Queensland 
Maritime Assets and Infrastructure 
61 Mary Street  
Brisbane QLD 4001 

 

 Telephone +61 7 3066 3516 
 Facsimile +61 7 3066 3920 
Website www.msq.qld.gov.au 
Email  msqassetservices@msq.qld.gov.au  

 ABN 39 407 690 291 
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